
The Village Quilter 
Guild Programs and Workshops, 2013/2014… 
Workshop sign up contact:   Andrini Lilly           760.533.6443 

 

December Pot Luck Meeting 
 
Meeting: December 5th 2013 
 
Looking ahead to January:           Meeting January 9th 

 
 
Quilts of Love Sew In on January 11th 
 
We have 10 members signed up for the Sew In. I would love to have 20! If you can come and spare a few hours 
we would love to have you! Sign up at the Dec or Jan meetings. 
 
David Taylor’s classes are filling fast! There are 5 spaces available for the 
Machine Applique class and 10 available in the Precision Piecing class. If 
you haven’t paid yet, you aren’t registered for class. Either class is $30 
with kit and/or pattern fee paid directly to David in March. If you wish to 
sign up before the December meeting, mail a check with a note indicating 
which class to my home address. The new directory has my current ad-
dress. Call me at 760-533-6443 if have any questions. 
 
Thanks! 
Andrina 
  
April: Terrie Linn Kygar: Creative Quilts from your Crayon  Box 
  
May: Sally Schneider: Happy Days 

 
 
 

Workshops will be held at: Fallbrook Senior Center,  
399 Heald Lane, Fallbrook CA 
 9:00AM to 3:00 PM 
Contact Andrina Lilly  760-533-6443 
 
 
 

Please be set up and ready to start at 9:00AM 
$30 for members, $40 for non-members.. 
Bring lunch and drink if desired. 
 



President’s Message—December 2013 

     Newsletter Scoop 
By the 15th of each 
month Please send your submissions 
for the next  Newsletter to      
Diane Trappen   
Email:  quiltdlt@aol.com 

The Inside  Scoop 
 

Presidents Message 2 
Hospitality 3 
Executive Board    2 
Birthday’s  5 
Quilt Show News      4 

President’s  Message 
 
Sharon asked me to write this message because she was sailing the high seas at 
deadline time. Meanwhile, we held a very successful quilt show. I arrived Friday 
morning just before 10am and was surprised to see not one, but two long lines – one 
for the show itself, and another for the boutique and flea market areas. Everyone I 
spoke with loved our show and raved over the talent our members displayed.  I even 
heard the ladies at Curves telling one another about the quilts and the wonderful, 
friendly women that warmly welcomed them. If I were to sum up the experience in 
just a few words, I would say “successful” and “cooperative”. We all pulled together 
under the very organized guidance of Sandy Scott. What a trouper! The auction was 
also a big hit and raised a healthy total, So on behalf of Sharon, I want to thank each 
and every member of this fabulous guild for their combined efforts. Hooray!  
 
Ann Turley 
2nd Vice President 

FALLBROOK QUILT GUILD  EXECUTIVE BOARD      2013– 2014 
President Sharon Baker bakegold@msn.com 
1st Vice President Andrina Lilly                               andrina@cox.net 
2nd Vice President Ann Turley ann@annturley.info  
Secretary  Sylvia Williams sylview@roadrunner.com 
Treasurer Cheryl Jeter              imasor@msn.com 
Ways and Means Anne Ondraka aondraka@sbcglobal.net 
Membership (Chair) Susie Alderson                    susiealderson23@gmail.com  
  (CoChair) JoAnn Russell Jruss86965@aol.com 
Newsletter Editor Diane Trappen quiltdlt@aol.com 
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                  CHRISTMAS POTLUCK PARTY                                                            
              Thursday, December 5, at 6:00 pm 

 A - I   Please bring Main Dish   

 J-R   Please bring Salad 

 S-Z   Please bring Dessert 

We are very excited to celebrate the close of an outstanding 2013 year of quilting with the 
Spirit of Christmas. Together, as a group, we have made quilts for ourselves, family, friends, 
and charity. 

We are proud to carry on the heritage and tradition of quilting. QUILTING is the gift that 
keeps on giving! 

Salad people: if 2 people bring bread...that would be wonderful! It would be very helpful if 
we could get two more people to come in at 5:00 to help set up the room at the Community 
Center. No need to bring food plates, we will provide place settings! 

Please remember to bring a fat quarter in a brown paper bag, if you want to take part in the 
fat quarter game! 

Be prepared for a FUN EVENING!!!!! 

Tina Rainey: tina.quilter@yahoo.com (760) 223-2560                                                           
Betsy Shirkey: betsyshirkey@gmail.com (760) 275-9086 
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Quilt Show News 

Another successful quilt show has opened and closed!             
Thanks so much to those who entered their quilts, and              
many thanks to the hands that helped in all the areas                
of the show.  We had many positive comments from attendees          
and some suggestions for improvement, some of which we may           
be able to fix. 

The Textile Boutique was a great success, as was our first            
‐time use of credit cards for purchases in the Boutique             
and Auction venues.  We had what I believe was a record            
number of Viewer’s Choice ballots turned in (360) and the winners will 
be announced at our December guild meeting. 

We have DVDs left that will be available at the Membership desk at the 
December meeting, and the photos will soon be placed on the Guild  
website. 

Please be thinking about the next show in 2015 and how you can offer 
your assistance to one of the committees, in addition to entering your 
quilts.  We’re planning some exciting opportunities for each of you to 
get involved in the show. 

Thanks again to all those who participated. 

Sandy Scott                                                       
Quilt Show Chair 

     CHANGES & CORRECTIONS 
 
 
 New Email for Barb Anderson 
 barbqq@att.net 



5  

 



 

6 

THE VILLAGE QUILTER 
FALLBROOK QUILT GUILD 

P.O. BOX 1704 
FALLBROOK, CA 92088 

Website 
www.fallbrookquiltguild.com  

DON’T FORGET… 

FQG name tag 
Block of the month  
Show and tell quilts 
Quilts of Love 
Library books due 
Door prizes by Jan birthday girls  

Greet guests, invite a friend 

Chat with new people and            
show them around! 

JANUARY 
 
12    Sandy Sadler 
21 Nora Fusco 
24 Donna Johnson 
23 Kris Hamblen 
25 Carol Carpenter 
29  Sharon Baker 

FIRST CLASS MAIL 

Next Meeting:  Thur., Dec. 5 at 
6:00pm at the Fallbrook   
Community Center.  Corner of   
Fallbrook Street and Heald. 

MERRY CHRISTMAS 


